
School of Engineering and Technology 

Visit to Subir Raha Oil Museum, ONGC Tel Bhavan Dehradun 

 

The students of School of Engineering and Technology visited the Subir Raha Oil Mueseum , 

ONGC, Tel Bhavan on 8 Feb 2025. The students were given a guided tour of the museum 

and various processes related to drilling and oil refinery were explained to the studenta by the 

cooperative staff at the museum. Mr. Vinay Gupta, Mr. Vishwanath and Mr. Shankar Mishra 

explained about all the exhibits at the museum. We also express our gratitude to Mr. Vinod 

KB, DGM Legal for his kind permission to visit the museum The visit was very informative  

an interesting. Mr. Pradeep Semwal, Mr. Harish Sharma and Ms. Minit Arora escorted the 

students 

 

 

 

 

 


